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Barton & Loguidice, D.P.C.
Memo To: Sandy Creek Town Board Date: September 12,2023
From: Grete L. Day Project No.: 1001.005.002

Subject: Board Update — CEHA Variance Application

Coastal Erosion Hazard Area (CEHA) Variance Application Update:
e Activity Completed in Last Month and Current Activities

o B&L met with Town of Sandy Creek, Pete Backus, and Michael Fogel on August 17, 2023
to discuss project progress and recent correspondence with NYSDEC

o Pete Backus is coordinating water quality testing with other CEHA residents and will
provide data to B&L once received

o B&L completed review of prior application documents

o B&L is compiling Joint Application for Permit documents for new variance application
and developing a list of additional information that may help enhance the application.
B&L will coordinate with the Town and CEHA residents regarding any additional
information needs.

e Schedule
o Application development and coordination with Town and CEHA residents re: additional
information - September 2023
o Completion of draft application package - October 2023
o Submission to NYSDEC - November 2023
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